








TOWN OF GOLDEN BEACH

One Golden Beach Drive
Golden Beach, FL 33160

MEMORANDUM

To: Honorable Mayor Glenn Singer & 12
Town Council Members

From: Alexander Diaz,
Town Manager /QQQ/?O @

Subject: Resolution No. 2598.19 — Authorizing the Purchase of Three
Chevrolet Tahoe’s Police Package Vehicles

Recommendation:

It is recommended that the Town Council adopt the attached Resolution No. 2598.19 as
presented.

Background and History:

The Town of Golden Beach Police Department is requesting the purchase of three
Chevrolet Tahoe’s fully equip with emergency equipment. These vehicles will be
instrumental for our daily police patrols and Public Safety. The Chief of Police is
requesting the approval of the Town of Golden Beach Council in order to proceed with
the request for said purchase. These are the last set of vehicles needed to replace our
entire patrol fleet.

These vehicles will be funded through the 2019-2020 fiscal year budget. We are
seeking approval to place the order prior to the commencement of the fiscal year to
avoid any increases to the cost of each vehicles and to keep the model of all vehicles in
the fleet the same. Delivery is expected for later this year.

The Town will be acquiring these vehicles pursuant to the terms stipulated in the
Florida Sheriff's Association Cooperative Purchasing Program.

Financial Impact:

The Total cost for Three Chevrolet Tahoe Police Patrol Vehicles is $128,959.68.
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